
 
 

 
 
 

N O T I C E  O F  M E E T I N G  C A N C E L L A T I O N  
 
 

VISALIA CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the 
Visalia Citizens Advisory Committee to be held on Wednesday, October 7, 2020 at 
5:30 p.m. is hereby cancelled.      

 
 

Dated:   October 6, 2020   
 
 
Michelle Nicholson  
Chief Deputy City Clerk  
 
 

 

 

 


